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Tuesday, August 23 

10:00 AM 

Wednesday, August 24 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, August 25 

10:00 AM 

Friday, August 26 

9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XVI, 1 

Chapel: Convocation. Lewis A. Drummond, President, 
SEBTS. Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: Donna Forrester, Chaplain, SEBTS. 
Chapel. 

Binkley 

Chapel: Richard Spencer, Professor of New Testament. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. Ledford Center 
Pit. 

SEBTS Student Chapter of the Southern Baptist Religious 
Education Association. Information in Ledford Pit. 

Seminary Brass. Music Department. (See notice) 

SEMINARY BRASS: The first meeting of the Seminary Brass Ensemble will 
be Friday, August 26 at 10:00 a.m. in the music 

department - rear of Binkley Chapel. A regular, convenient rehearsal time will be 
determined. Academic credit is available. Call Rand Whitley at 1-596-7350. 

PART-TIME POSITION 
AVAILABLE: 

The Communications Office is seeking a part-time Seminary 
Photographer for on-the-job training during the fall 
semester. If interested, send a resume to the 

Communications office, Broyhill Hall. $3.35/hr. 

CHAPLAINCY INTERNSHIP: 
DOROTHEA DIX: 

20Hr./Wk. Internship available from September 1 88 -
Hay 1 89. Supervision and credit through H4720-21 
Concurrent Internship. Further information in FIH. 

FALL SCHOLARSHIPS: Applications for fall semester financial aid scholar-
ships will be accepted through 4:30 p.m., Friday, 

September 16. Forms are available in the. Student Affairs office, Ledford Center. 
Applications received after the deadline cannot be oonsidered for the fall awards. 

I.D. Cards: I.D. Cards made during new student orientation may 
be picked up beginning Tuesday, August 23 at the 

circulation desk in the Library. 

. (OVER) 



HOPELINE VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED: 

Hopeline training for new volunteers begins September 
13. We're looking for both adult and teen volunteers. 
Teenagers who are 15 or older are invited to call for 

information about volunteering for Teen Hopeline - - teens helping teens. If you 
like to listen to people and help them with their problems, Hopeline could be the 
place for you to put your time and energy. We'll teach you the necessary 
listening skills. Call Hopeline - 755-6555. 

PHONE FRIEND 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

Volunteers are needed for Phone Friend, a service 
sponsored by the Wake County PTA Council and operated 
by Hopeline. Phone Friend is an after-school "warmline" 

for children. It is not meant to replace usual emergency numbers (such as 911 for 
fire or police) or established family procedures. Phone Friend acts only as a 
supplement to emergency numbers. Volunteer training for the program will be on 
Sept. 15 and Sept. 22 from 7 PH to 10 PH. If you can give three hours of service 
one day a month to Phone Friend, please call 755-6588. 
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